
RIDGEVILLE TOWNSHIP 

BUDGET WORKSHOP 

The Town of Ridgeville will hold a Budget Workshop on Wednesday, October 21, 2015 at 7:30 P.M. in the 

Ridgeville Town Hall, 309 Main Street, Norwalk, WI.  

The meeting is open to the public.  

This notice was posted at the Ridgeville Town Hall, 71 Express, Degenhardt Tires, St. Joseph Equipment and 

Monroe County Landfill and on the website at ridgevilletown.com.  

Rita Williams  

Ridgeville Clerk 


